
MINUTES OF THE  

Florida Citrus Region Porsche Club of America 

Monthly Meeting 

Location: Porsche of Orlando 

 

January 7, 2013 

 

 

Officers Present: Steve Williamson, President; Lisa Lewis, Vice President; Lyn Perez, Secretary; 

Absent: Arden Griffith, Treasurer. 

Also present:  27 of Members 

New Members : Mac Hoenicke ( 997 S), Jacob Hood (991 S Cab, Cayenne Turbo), Frank Rubino, 

Turbo Cab), Mustafo Poter (71’ 9111T) 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Steve Williamson who thanked Emilio and 

Porsche of Orlando for their hospitality for providing a place for the meeting. 

 

The financial report was given by Steve Williamson. Arden Griffith, treasurer, had 

communicated to Steve before the meeting that the current bank balance was $68,000. Steve 

noted that there were pending expenses for the upcoming DE that would reduce that balance. 

 

Steve Williamson gave a membership report updating the number of current members and 

associate members which stands at 546 members and 394 affiliates, for a total membership of 

940. 

 

The following upcoming events were announced for which the FLC club would participate. 

 

1) The Porsche Coral at the Continental Tire series and the Rolex 24 Hour race in Daytona. 

It was noted that volunteers would be needed for parking and hospitality on the 

Saturday morning 7:00 till noon. This year the Porsche coral will require a ticket that 

must be purchased in advanced.  The Coral, administered in previous years by our local 

Porsche clubs, will in the future be more directly overseen by the national PCA office 

similar to the Sebring 12 hour event and the Coral there. It was also noted there will be 

garage tours by TRG and a raffle for Hot Pit tours and for hot laps on track. 

2) The first of the 2013 Autocross events will be help February 9th in Tavares. Everyone was 

encouraged to sign up in advance at clubregistration.net. 

3) The winter Drivers Education weekend at Roebling Road on February 16 and 17 and the 

Instructors day on February 15th prior to the DE. It was pointed out by a number of club 

members that the web site has not been updated with these new dates and it is still 

promoting the last October event.  

4) The Porsche Escape to be held locally in November of 2014. 

 



From the floor a member reminded everyone of the upcoming 48 Hours of Sebring on January 

31 –February 3 that will provide both club racing and an advanced DE. It was also noted this 

event was sold out. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

Lyn Perez 
______________________________________ 

Lyn Perez 

Secretary 


